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From:                              Carolyn Ash 
Sent:                               Saturday, July 02, 2011 12:40 PM
To:                                   CommServ
Cc:                                   Elliot Gold at ACONA
Subject:                          Redistricting Altadena
 
Please do not redistrict Altadena!! As a long-time Altadena resident, I want to
ensure that Supervisor Antonovich continues to be Altadena's representative to
the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors as well as serving as the Mayor
of our town. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Carolyn Ash

Altadena, CA 91001
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